
From: Michael Camille
To: ULM ULMSTUDENTS List Serv; ULM EMPLOYEES List Serv
Subject: CARES Act Relief Aid
Date: Thursday, May 14, 2020 12:09:49 PM

Dear ULM Students,
ULM realizes that students have incurred expenses related to the disruption of campus operations
due to the COVID-19 pandemic that can’t be easily documented. For that reason ULM will provide
$300 to every student eligible to receive CARES Act funding. ULM will begin disbursing these funds at
the end of next week. Those students who do not have a FAFSA on file must complete a form to
show that they are eligible to receive federal student aid in order to receive the $300 payment. That
form can be found here... https://www.ulm.edu/coronavirus/   
 
Based on the conditions established by the U.S. Department of Education the following groups of
students are ineligible to receive CARES Act relief aid: (a) dual enrollment students; (b) students
enrolled in a 100% online degree program; and (c) students who are not U.S. citizens or eligible
noncitizens.
 
Students who are eligible to receive the standard $300 award may apply for additional CARES Act
support. Those who have already completed the online application for CARES Act funding do not
need to resubmit. Their requests for funding are being reviewed by a committee. To be considered
for additional CARES Act Relief Aid, the student must provide supporting evidence to show they have
COVID-related expenses/costs greater than what is covered by the $300 award. Covered expenses
include food, housing, course materials, technology, health care, and child-care costs. Students who
are unable to provide supporting documentation due to extenuating circumstances may provide a
letter, signed and dated, that (a) explains the situation, (b) provides an itemization of the amount of
aid being requested, and (c) states why documentation is unable to be provided. Awards range up to
$3,000. Students who are graduating this semester must submit their application for additional
CARES Act funding no later than Saturday, May 16, 2020. ULM students may apply for additional
CARES Act relief aid at this location:  https://www.ulm.edu/coronavirus/     
 
If you have any questions about CARES Act relief aid please email scholarships@ulm.edu  
 
Sincerely,
 
Michael Camille, Ph.D.
Vice President for Information Services and Student Success
University of Louisiana Monroe
Monroe, LA 71209
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